
April 1st, 1936•

You are requested to attend a meeting to 
be held at 9 a.m. on Thursday next, April 8th, in the 
Principal^ Office to discuss the question of the 
Newfoundland Memorial College. Dr. Blaekall will be 
at The meeting and informs ue that the syllabus has 
been considerably stiffened.

If it is impossible for you to be present 
please arrange for a substitute to represent your 
Department.

Yours faithfully,

Dean H. M. M&ckay 
Dr. H. Walter 
Dr. R. P. Ruttan
Prof. J. C. Simpson Wilfrid Bovey.
Dr. A. Willey
Prof. P. E. Lloyd 
Dean E, C, Perrin


